Shirley Rukcic

From: Shirley Rukcic

Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2019 4.05 PM

To: stfox33@gmail.com ,

Subject: ' Sunshine Law request !
Attachments: Fox Request 4- 08.13.19.pdf; Fox Document 1 to Request 4- 08.13.19.pdf; Fox Document

2 to Request 4- 08.13.19.pdf

Hi Mr. Fox- In response to your attached Sunshine Law request pertaining to parking tickets and revenues for 2017 to
present, we respond as follows:

a) Attached is our responsive document. (Document 1)

b) Attached is our responsive document. (Document 2)

c) We are not in possession of responsive documents.

d) Any documents in our possession would be exempt records pursuant to MO Rev. Stat. 610.021(13).

e) The cost estimate to locate, prepare and copy responsive documents is $245.00. Upon receipt of payment, we
will begin to compile the documents requested.

There will be no fees assessed for the documents currently being provided. | am closing your request until such time
payment is received for item “e” as indicated above.

Shirley Rukcic

Custodian of Records

Director of Administration & Counsel
City of St. Louis Treasurer’s Office
133 S. 11t St,, Ste. 530

St. Louis, MO 63102

314-612-1475

**Pplease note my new email address of rukcics@stitreasurer.org
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